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January 18, 2023

VIA Email

Senator Foung Hawj, Chair

Senate Environment, Climate and Legacy Committee
3231 Minnesota Senate Bldg.

St. Paul, MN 55155

Dear Chair Hawj:

This letter is written in support of the confirmation of Sarah Stromman as Commissioner of the
Minnesota Department of Natural Resources.

Our organization, the Minnesota United Snowmobile Association, has found Commissioner
Stromman to be fair minded and accessible in all of our dealings with her. Sarah clearly
appreciates snowmobiling’s significant economic impact and it’s enhancement of the quality of
life in Minnesota. Under her leadership, we believe we have a true public/private partnership
in promoting and preserving snowmobiling in our state. While from time to time we disagree '
with the Departments, Commissioner Stromman is always willing to hear our point of view and
work out the best solution for snowmobilers and all Minnesota residents.

For the reasons stated above, the Minnesota United Snowmobiler’s Association supports the
confirmation of Commissioner Sarah Stromman.

Sincerely,
Minnesota United Snowmobilers Association
Scott Wakefield, President
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